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Kings REMO – Emergency Coordination Centre De-Activation 
Kings County, NS – The Kings REMO Regional Emergency Coordination Centre (ECC) will de-activate as of 
7:00 pm, Thursday, October 9th.  Lake George Wildfire recovery efforts will continue to be monitored 
remotely by the Regional Emergency Management Coordinator. 
 
The Kings County “Public Hotline” (902-690-6112) will continue to be monitored Monday to Friday, 
during work hours (8:30 am to 4:30 pm)  If your issue is an emergency, you should still call 9-1-1. 

Thank you to all Provincial Departments, First Responders, municipal staff, volunteers and agencies that 
supported Kings County during the Lake George Wildfire. 
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For Additional Information Contact: 
 
Dan Stovel 
Regional Emergency Management Coordinator 
Kings County, NS 
Telephone: (902) 670-1514 
Email:  REMO_KingsCounty@countyofkings.ca 


